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County Road 99 Road Construction  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Due to road construction, County Road (CR) 99 (West Street in Woodland) from 

Kentucky Avenue to CR 19A will be closed to through traffic from September 21 to October 15.  Detour 

signs will direct motorists to alternate routes.  

 

Access to properties and businesses along the closed section of the road will be provided at all times.  

This project will reconstruct the existing CR 99 road surface.  

 

Construction costs are approximately $1,185,000 and will be funded from the County’s Road Fund.  The 

low bid contractor is A. Teichert & Son, Inc., from Davis, California. 
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